
Opinion:  Firefighters
appreciative  of  community’s
support
To the community,

The annual Lake Valley Firefighters’ Ball is always gauged by
the commitment and generosity of our community. This year was
no different.

The 50th annual Lake Valley Firefighters’ Ball is the Lake
Valley  Volunteer  Firefighters  Association’s  single  fund-
raising event of the year and this year was a great success.

This  would  not  be  possible  without  the  support  of  this
wonderful community by both the attendance and donations. We
would like to thank all the individuals and businesses that
donated  and  helped  make  this  happen.  Your  support  and
generosity  is  overwhelming.

We would also like to take a moment to thank our grand prize
donors.  Thank  you  to  Kirkwood,  Sierra-at-Tahoe,  Sierra
Athletic Club, Pamela Francis – Century 21 at Tahoe Paradise,
and general contractor Ray A. Fernsten for your very generous
donations.

We look forward to our 51st annual Ball next year and hope to
see you there.

“We come to your fire, you come to our ball.”

Thanks again,

Lake Valley Volunteer Firefighters Association
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